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	Resurfacing of the main road

I have received notification that resurfacing of the main road running past the school will take place for 2 weeks beginning Mon 1st February.

We have been asked by Powys County Council to inform you of this and that during this time you do not park on the road to drop off or collect your child/ren, the Village Hall car park  should be used



	Indoor Athletics
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Yr 6 and some Yr 5 pupils took part in the first round of the Indoor Athletics competition in Maldwyn this week. They continue the proud tradition of winning this round and will now go on to compete in the next round later on this term.  Well done all!
	Zumba 

Please come along to the Zumba fundraising morning in school tomorrow (Saturday 23rd ) – the more the merrier!

Ask Miss Welch for details and tickets

	       Urdd

Urdd members are practising every day for the singing competitions and are learning the pieces really quickly – well done! They have to work so hard to compete against the Welsh speaking schools.
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Eco-Schools




The words and recordings of the songs and recitations can be found on the school’s website:

                                  www.st-michaels.powys.sch.uk  under Urdd 2016.   
· Entries have to be in by 9th February.


	As always, if you have any queries or concerns please get in touch.


	Leaving

After being at St. Michael’s for thirteen happy and successful years I have decided it’s time to retire from my post as head teacher and so will be leaving at the end of the summer term. An advert for a new head teacher will go out shortly. 

Mrs Thomas


* This newsletter is available on the parents’ page on HWB+ and on the school website www.st-michaels.powys.sch.uk
DIARY DATES 

	JANUARY
	Term dates / Meetings etc / Sport / Trips / Activities/

	Thurs 21st 
	11 – 2:30pm          Indoor Athletics in Maldwyn                            

	Sat 23rd 
	9:30 – 11:30am     Zumba morning in school

	Fri 29th  
	Dragon Netball                                                                              TBC

	FEBRUARY
	

	Wed 3rd 
	10-12:00 Mini Red Tennis in Maldwyn

	Mon 8th
	PC Gayle Jones – Internet Safety (Yr 1 – Yr 6) 

	Tues 9th 
	Safer Internet Day

	Fri 11th
	Break Up for half-term

	Mon 22nd
	School opens

	Wed 24th 
	Parents’ Evening Consultation meetings 3.30 – 6.30pm

	Thurs 25th 
	Parents’ Evening Consultation meetings 3.30 – 6.30pm

	Sat 27th 
	Urdd Eisteddfod – 1st round in Newtown High School



	MARCH
	

	Wed 2nd 
	Govs’ Meeting 7pm

	Fri 4th 
	St. David’s Day sharing assembly

	Wed 9th 
	Yr 1 Dental Check

	Sat 12th 
	Urdd Eisteddfod – 2nd round in Newtown High School

	Mon 14th 
	Yr 5 Residential trip to Llangrannog 

	Wed 16th 
	Yr 5s return from Llangrannog

	Fri 18th 
	School closes for Easter
4 – 5.30pm   Sport Relief Fun Run, Dolerw

	APRIL
	

	Tues 5th 
	School opens for summer term

	MAY
	

	Wed 25th 
	Yr 5 & 6 Residential trip to Cardiff

	Thurs 26th 
	Yr 5 & 6 return from Cardiff

	Fri 27th 
	Break Up for half-term

	JUNE
	

	Mon 6th 
	School opens











